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Comments: I am writing to object to the proposal to drastically expand Holland Lake Lodge.  This area is critically

sensitive to the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex, Holland Lake and the surrounding area.  We've all seen the

negative effects of similar developments such as Big Sky and the Yellowstone Club.  Expanding facilities such as

this proposed project on publicly owned land is not in the best interest of  Americans.  The corporation (POWDR)

has ruined Park City and turned the area into another play ground for the 1% regardless of its environmental

impact to the area.

 

The Forest Service manages its public lands for multiple uses.  I would hope that the forest supervisor

understands and appreciates that turning a check to this project serves no one in the long run.  Montana is a

special place and if projects such as this are allowed to expand, we are in trouble.  The Holland Lake area is

already overused and crowded. We all have a responsibility to try and hold on to what we have because once it's

gone, there's no turning back.

 

I will be contacting Senator Jon Tester as well about this project to inquire about any help his office may be able

to lend given the significance of this project and projects of a similar nature on other national forest lands.

 

 


